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This bill to aid the Oregon Agricultural Heritage Foundation is of fundamental 

importance to maintaining farms in the Willamette Valley and elsewhere in the state.  

This is part of the approach for saving farms that might otherwise go away.  As a 

small farmer, myself, I am constantly grappling on how I am going to be able to pass 

on my farm to my children and grandchildren.  This will help. 


